Jill Cataldi

From: Scott Griffin <srgrph95@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 5:43 AM
To: House Small Business Committee
Subject: Support for Bill #H5255

My name is Scott Griffin and I live in West Greenwich, RI. I support Bill # H5255 which will allow small RI
breweries to sell more beer from their locations.

Thank you
Scott



